
 

 

                                                                                                 
 

 

 

                Henniker Road, Bolton BL3 3TP 

             Telephone: 01204 333595 

              Email: office@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk 

             Headteacher: Mr. M. D Thornley BSC (Hons) 
 

Wednesday 17th November  

RE: NEWSLETTER  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Please see below a very brief newsletter/reminders.  

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 

Parent/Carer views are always valued and appreciated as we continue on our journey of school 

improvement and ensuring Heathfield achieves the very best for everyone within the Heathfield family.  

Please could parents/carers complete the Autumn term 2021 questionnaire below. It should take no longer 

than 2 minutes. 

Whilst school cannot always act on every parent/carer request, I hope we have demonstrated that we have 

used outcomes for previous parent questionnaires to inform decisions and actions within school.  As 

always, I will provide a summary of the responses and a ‘You said, we did’ report. We will also discuss the 

responses at our coffee morning next week. 

The questionnaire will close at 9:00am on Monday 22nd November.  

If you have children across different age groups, you only need to complete one questionnaire.  

Early Years Parent/Carers Questionnaire – click here  

Years 1 and 2 Parent/Carers Questionnaire – click here 

Years 3 and 4 Parent/Carers Questionnaire – click here 

Years 5 and 6 Parent/Carers Questionnaire – click here 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

On Friday we are raising money for children in need. Children can come to 

school in non-uniform / Pudsey clothes. Please can £1 donations be made 

via parent pay. Thank you. 

mailto:office@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2WYFNDS
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2WSXVFK
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2SMW23H
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2WXY5Z8


 

 

                                                                                                 
 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER  

On Tuesday 14th December we will be offering our Christmas dinner service.   

If your child has a packed lunch and you would like them to have a Christmas dinner the cost of 

the meal is £2.20. The Christmas dinner is free to Reception, Years 1 and 2 children.  

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2 and would usually have a packed lunch, please email 

parents@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk to inform school your child would like a Christmas dinner. 

If your child is in Nursery, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 or Year 6 and would usually have a packed lunch, 

please pay on ParentPay to indicate that your child would like a Christmas dinner. 

Children already on school dinners will automatically receive a Christmas dinner. 

Please ensure school has been informed by 9:00am on Monday 6th December. Requests after this 

time will not be accepted.  

 

CUPPA T WITH Mr. T 

On Wednesday 24th November I will be hosting a face to face ‘Cuppa T with Mr. T’ in the hall. This is an 

informal event to share ideas for the future of Heathfield, including ideas to celebrate the 50th anniversary 

of Heathfield Primary. Please pop in for a brew and biscuit!   

 

KEY DATES 

Wednesday 17th November Year 6 WW2 workshop (In school) 

Thursday 18th November Year 3 Stone age workshop (In school) 

Friday 19th November Children in Need day (£1 donation via Parent Pay) 

Wednesday 24th November Cuppa T with Mr. T 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 Mr. M D Thornley    

Headteacher 
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